
Subject: Shelby Energy Increase

To Whom It May Concern:

We have received a letter concerning rate increases. We feel that the proposed rate increases were based on the
regulations that the Obama administration put in place against Coal Companies. Now that President Trump has vowed
to rescind those costly regulations, the amount of rate increase is unjustified and unwarranted.

It seems that the rate increases may be tied to the assumption that the new president would continue the Obama
regulatory practices. We hope that you will reconsider this matter at this time until we see what the future has in store

for everyone.
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